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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I'm shocked by the short time window for public comment on the proposed project by Powder. I'm interested to

know what the environmental impact of this project as well how it will impact the current public access to the

area.  The "details" in the master development plan are a joke with regard to both topics.  The findings are little

more than hand waving.  A decrease in public access to and use of such a beautiful portion of our national

Forrest and jump off point for access to the Bob Marshall Wilderness area is of great concern to me.  Negative

impact to wildlife and hunting access is similarly of great concern. 

Please require actual in-depth studies to be conducted, the results made available for review, and an additional

public comment window of no less than 90 days.

 

Thank you,

 

Jesse


